Dunnington Primary PTA

SUMMER FAIR SATURDAY 25th JUNE 2022 11am-1pm

Dear Parents/Carers

The Summer Fair is back and as our coloured hamper raffle proves so popular every year, we will be doing them again at this year's summer fair and we need your help to make them up. We would really appreciate it if your child could bring in an item in the following colours:-

Reception (Mrs Elliott): Red
Year 1/2 (Mrs Abbott/Mrs Rowntree): Orange
Year 1/2 (Mr Gargiulo): Black/Brown
Year 3/4 (Miss Malarkey): Yellow/Gold
Year 3/4 (Mrs Todd/Mrs Jones): Green
Year 3/4 (Miss Sugden): Blue
Year 5 (Miss Dunn): Purple
Year 6 (Miss Dickenson): White/Silver

Remember, you can wrap your donation to match the colour for your class!

We also need donations for some stalls at the fair. Please could children bring in the following items with their coloured item by Wednesday 22nd June (perishable items ie cakes to be brought in the day before the fair ie Friday 24th June):-

Chocolate for the Chocolate Tombola- Reception, Year 1 & Year 2
Cupcakes, buns, biscuits for the Cake Stall - Year 3 & 4
Bottles for the Bottle Tombola - eg a bottle of juice, bubble bath, shower gel, ketchup, wine or spirits etc (please ensure all alcohol is given to a PTA member directly or the School Office {this must not be sent in with your child please}) - Year 5 & 6









If you've got a spare hour on the either Friday 24th June (after school to help set up) or Saturday 25th June, we would be very grateful for helpers so please contact us on dunningtonprimarypta@gmail.com if you're happy to help.

Raffle tickets will be sent out shortly and should be returned (sold or unsold) to the school office by Wed 22nd June.

Thank you for your continued help and support.

Dunnington School PTA

